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END OF TERM 
How exciting, holidays are almost here! It is 
definitely time for a well-deserved break for 
everyone! Be sure to spend some quality time with 
your families, enjoying the simple things in life.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

LAST DAY!  
Friday 25th September is the last day of Term 3. 
Teachers and Students return MONDAY 12TH 
OCTOBER! 
 

 
FAREWELL MISS DUNN 

 
A huge Thank you to Miss Charlotte Dunn who 
has spent the last 6 weeks as a prac student at 
Talbingo Public School. We have all enjoyed the 
many varieties of lessons Miss Dunn brought to 
our classes and her fresh ideas. We wish her all the 
very best in the future.  
 

Landcare Nursery 
Another big Thank you goes out to the Riverina 
Highlands Landcare Nursery, for donating tree 
guards and bamboo sticks to our school.  
Talbingo Public has recently purchased new plants 
to replace the hedge that was lost in the recent 
bush fires, surrounding the 
Amphitheatre. These guards 
will be used to protect the 
plants from the kangaroos 
and wildlife.  
Be sure to check out the 
nursery located on the 
Gocup road in Tumut, Steve 
is a wealth of knowledge and 
has a wonderful selection of 
native plants and trees. 

96.3 Sounds of the Mountains 
Students have loved performing Readers Theatre 
on the local station. “Where’s my hairy toe” and 
“Camping” have been carefully thought out and 
delivered wonderfully to many eager listeners. Be 
sure to be listening Wednesday 14th October at 
2.40pm!   

 

Cultural Sessions 
The cultural sessions with Talia and Shane from the 
National Parks and Services were a wonderful 
incursion for the students. This week students 
participated in Aboriginal art activities and had a taste 
of some real bush tucker, a great experience for our 
school. 
 

 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
LAST DAY OF TERM  Friday 25th September 
FIRST DAY TERM 4 Monday 12th October 
Sounds of The 
Mountains Radio 

Wednesday 14th 
October @ 2.40pm 

Sounds of The 
Mountains Radio 

Wednesday 28th 
October @ 2.40pm 

Senior Excursion Week 7 (until notified 
otherwise.) 

Presentation 
Morning 

Monday 7th December 
(unless covid 
restrictions won’t 
allow) 
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